

BOARD OF DIRECTORS VACANCY

The Aurora Fire District is accepting letters of interest from persons interested in serving on the Aurora Fire District Board of Directors. The current open position will fill a recently vacated position, and a list may be maintained for future openings.

Persons living and/or owning property within the boundaries of the Aurora Fire District are eligible to serve.

Interested persons should submit a letter of interest to the District's Administrative Office. The letter should outline how you are qualified to serve and any pertinent information you feel the current Board should consider to make an informed decision. All applicants who submit a letter will be invited to interview in an open session of the board meeting, scheduled for Wednesday, September 15, 2021 at 7 pm. The meeting will be held at the Aurora Fire Station, 21390 Main St NE, Aurora, Oregon.

Please submit letters to: emurphy@aurorafire.org

Or via mail, Attn: Administrative Assistant 21390 Main St. NE Aurora, OR 97002

LETTERS MUST ARRIVE IN DISTRICT OFFICE NO LATER THAN 3:00 pm on Friday, September 10, 2021.

Any questions, please contact Administrative Assistant, Emily Murphy, at 503-678-5966